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BANK HOLIDAY 

MONDAY 6th May  

 

Celebrations at St Catherine's 

Super Citizens and Branches of Love 

Juno           Demi 

Alma          Ken 

Don            Kinsley 

Monty        Amelia 

Shariq        Aimee   

Our Revamped Library 

 

 

 

Message from Mrs Fearn: 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We've had another busy week; the 

children are really enjoying their learning 
especially PE outside.  

It was super to have the RNLI team with 

us this week for an Assembly on safety. 

This is especially important as we live so 

close to the sea. 

Have a great weekend. 

P Fearn 

Disco Fever! 

Thank you very much to our PTFA Team for 

organising another great disco. Galaxy Discos 

definitely brought the funk and the fun! 

Our New Nurture Room 
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Kids Corner: 

Maple Class have used their 

vocabulary to create exciting and 

interesting creative writing. All about 

a shop, some dolls and a drop of 

magic! 

In PE they have been learning the 

rules and honing their skills in cricket. 

 

 

  

 
 

  

Ted liked the creepiness 

of the stories. They gave 

him an eerie feeling. 

Rohan liked 

describing  

snow 

School in a Bag 

So far, as a school 

family, we've raised over 

£650.  

We're absolutely thrilled! 

Please send any 

remaining money in by 

the end of next week. 
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RNLI Assembly 

Hazel and Maple Class had a brilliant assembly from Harry and Jamiee on behalf 
of the RNLI.  

  

  
We all enjoyed learning about being safe during beach visits. 
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Dates for your diary: 

• Bank Holiday Monday 6th May 

• Stay and Play Sessions start again on Tuesday 7th May for our 

incoming Reception children 

• Sycamore Class Parents Assembly Thursday 16th May 2.30pm (please 

email the Office if you would like to attend) 

• Monday 20th May Maple Class Music Festival 

 

 

 

 

My name is Katherine and I am writing 

to you on behalf of the Bridport Ladies 
Circle - a local non-profit organisation 

and part of the family with Round Table. 
 

We are organising a Fun Run for 
children age 2-11 on Sunday 12 May 
2024 between 1pm and 3pm.  This year 

we are raising money for Cancer 
Research UK and UNICEF. 

 
The Fun Run will be taking place at 

Bridport Rugby Club.  It costs £2 per 
runner though we welcome all children 

to run, ski, walk and enjoy! There will be 
stalls, games and a lot of local 

businesses have donated fantastic 
prizes for the tombolas and raffle. 

 

 
 

 

  

  

 


